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From the Private Secretary 19 November 1982

We had a word on the telephone

yesterday about the Prime Minister

dining with the SAS in January.

I am afraid I nave really committed

her to doing this already and I hope that

the Ministry of Defence will not be un-

happy with this decision.

Miss Wendy Anderton,


Ministry of Defence. 6Pre  Lkst,-A-


